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FACILITIES: 

 

Tim Petersen of L’Heureux  completed final plans for the BHS Home Ec room, 

work includes installing 5 range hood exhaust fans and ducting to the exterior wall. 

Tim is  also designing a breezeway/entrance connecting the KW/Vina Schools in the 

north playground area.   

The schools are turning in there summer work orders, we will survey and assess the 

needs of each work order, determine what work can be done in-house and what 

work to be contracted. 

 

 

 

 


